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Policy Recommendations

*The federal govemment should review its traditional role i policy making and work towards
increasing its emphases on facilitating the links already established between circumpolar groups
and regions, and fostering the growth of new relationshiý's. The traditional top-clown Ottawa
driven approach tends to underestimate the uniqueness of existing and emerging relationships
aniong circumpolar peoples. In addition, the federal govemnment should activate strategies for
encouraging networking and consensus building among northerners. 0f particular importance
is the support of existing networcs among northern scientists, businesses, NGO's, arts and First
Nations.

a The federal government should review its traditional role i policy making, which bas tended
to emphasize the "triumph of particular natins", and work toward the development of a new
model 0f foreign policy that focuses on cooperative relations, joint collaboration and the
betterment of ail parties. This approach already characterizes such areas as land dlaims
resolution in the north, the "soft' approach to the devolution of responsibilities, and such
institutions as the Arctic Council. As embodied in today's north this model is a "people-to-
people " approacli that is community based and embraces such elements as gender equality,
cultural diversity, environmental integrity and sustainable development. Consistent with this
recommendation, it is strongly recotnmended that the exchange of people and ideas, whether


